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As someone who lives in this area, I am strongly against allowing the proposed 
uranium mining on the 31 tracts of land in Mesa, Montrose, and San Miguel counties in Colorado.  
Uranium is toxic - both to the workers, and to anyone breathing the airborne dust from the mining operations.  It 
will also result in increased traffic and road degeneration from the trucking and large equipment operations to 
harvest it.  It is a bad idea to allow this to occur.  I encourage to please vote against these mining operations.  Thank 
you.
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